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February 28, 2020 
Update 52 
----------------------- 
 

Windfarm construction  

We now fully installed 57 wind turbines, with a further 11 at the pre-installed stage. Our rate of installation continues 
to progress with four major cranes on site. 
 
Minor roads work continues along Skipton Beaufort Road, with minor intersection works being completed, we are 
also working on Toppers Lane and Mount Emu Settlement Road in the coming weeks, minor delays may be 
experience while these works are completed. 
 
We remain focused on the installation of turbines in the south and west sections of the wind farm, with delivering of 
components occurring in both the north and east sections of the project. 

Construction of all four substations also remains a priority. 

It’s important to note the wind farm has not yet commenced commissioning the project, therefore no turbines are 
operating. 

To find out more information about the project, head to www.stockyardhillwindfarm.com.au or call 1800 753 730. 

 


